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Adapted from allthingstopics.com  

How do you spell 

‘accident’? 
 

For example: “I 
wasn’t careful and I 
had an accident.” 

How do you spell 

‘already’? 
 

For example: “I 
already finished my 

homework.” 

How do you spell 

‘appointment’? 
 

For example: “My 
doctor’s appointment 

is at two o’clock.” 

How do you spell 

‘broken’? 
 

For example: “I can’t 
use my iPad.  It’s 

broken.” 

How do you spell 

‘carefully’? 
 

For example: “You 
should drive carefully 

in bad weather.” 

How do you spell 

‘competition’? 
 

For example: “We won 
first place in the 

football competition.” 

How do you spell 

‘cover’? 
 

For example: “I need to 
buy a new cover for my 

iPad.” 

How do you spell 

‘actually’? 
 

For example: “It’s not 
correct.  Actually, this 
is the correct answer.” 

How do you spell 

‘almost’? 
 

For example: “Our 
class is almost 

finished.” 
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How do you spell 

‘crowd’? 
 

For example: “There 
was a large crowd at 
the football match.” 

How do you spell 

‘ever’? 
 

For example: “Will you 
ever travel to Spain?” 

How do you spell 

‘fit’? 
 

For example: “My 
shoes don’t fit well.  
They are too small.” 

How do you spell 

‘glove’? 
 

For example: “Gloves 
can keep your hands 

warm.” 

How do you spell 

‘goal’? 
 

For example: 
“Manchester United 
just scored a goal!” 

How do you spell 

‘hill’? 
 

For example: “Let’s 
walk up the hill and see 

the view.” 

How do you spell 

‘least’? 
 

For example: “He is the 
least honest person I 

know!” 

How do you spell 

‘dream’? 
 

For example: “What 
did you dream about 

last night?” 

How do you spell 

‘entrance’? 
 

For example: “Where is 
the entrance to the 

building?” 
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How do you spell 

‘medicine’? 
 

For example: “The 
doctor gave me some 

medicine.” 

How do you spell 

‘probably’? 
 

For example: “He’s not 
here. He’s probably at 

home.” 

How do you spell 

‘roof’? 
 

For example: “A good 
roof will keep out the 

rain.” 

How do you spell 

‘round’? 
 

For example: “The 
moon and the sun are 

both round.” 

How do you spell 

‘runner’? 
 

For example: “She is a 
fast runner.  She won 

the race.” 

How do you spell 

‘snake’? 
 

For example: “Snakes 
are long and they don’t 

have any legs.” 

How do you spell 

‘strange’? 
 

For example: “I heard a 
strange sound when 
we were camping.” 

How do you spell 

‘prefer’? 
 

For example: “I don’t 
like summer.  I prefer 

winter.” 

How do you spell 

‘prepare’? 
 

For example: “What is 
the best way to 

prepare for a test?” 
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How do you spell 

‘temperature’? 
 

For example: “The 
temperature is very 

hot in summer.” 

How do you spell 

‘weekly’? 
 

For example: “We have 
weekly vocabulary 

tests.” 

How do you spell 

‘wet’? 
 

For example: “You will 
get wet if it rains 

today.” 

How do you spell 

‘whole’? 
 

For example: “I was 
late and I missed the 

whole exam.” 

How do you spell 

‘wool’? 
 

For example: “My wool 
sweater keeps me 
warm in winter.” 

How do you spell 

‘yet’? 
 

For example: “I am not 
finished my homework 

yet.” 

How do you spell 

‘throw’? 
 

For example: “I’ll 
throw the ball and you 

can catch it.” 

How do you spell 

‘tyre’? 
 

For example: “I need 
to buy a new tyre for 

my car.” 


